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LEAF TICKETS DRAWN TO HELP NAVY LEAGUE

	

Bill Davis of Brampton got to see the Toronto Maple Leafs play the Carolina Hurricanes last Monday night after winning two tickets

in a draw held in support of the Bolton Sea Cadet program. The draw was made Jan. 14 at the Bolton branch of Scotiabank, where

the tickets were sold. Seen here with the drawn tickets are Steve Walsh, manager of customer service; Frank Macellaio, branch

manager; Jay Turrell, vice-president of the Caledon branch of the Navy League; Wanda Janes, president of the Navy League branch;

and customer representative Sharon Savini.Photo by Bill Rea

        Output as PDF file has been powered by [ Universal Post Manager ] plugin from www.ProfProjects.com |  Page 1/1  |

https://caledoncitizen.com/?p=11385
https://caledoncitizen.com/wp-content/uploads/2015/01/03-scotia-5.5.jpg
http://www.profprojects.com/?page=upm

